Questions about stroke?
Call our Stroke Helpline 0303 3033 100
(textphone 18001 0303 3033 100)
or visit stroke.org.uk



Mr Bim Sandhu Trustee The Sandhu Charitable Foundation First Floor, Santon House 53-55 Uxbridge Road Ealing London W5 5SA Stroke Association 240 City Road London EC1V 2PR

26 March 2019

020 7566 0346 emma.goring@stroke.org.uk

Dear Mr. Sandhu,

On behalf of everyone at the Stroke Association and all of the stroke survivors that we help, I would like to thank The Sandhu Charitable Foundation for choosing to support us with a generous donation of £7,500 in March 2019.

Your grant will go towards supporting groups like the Harrow Aphasia Self Help Group and Ealing Stoke Club in London over the next year, helping stroke survivors, their families and carers to rebuild their lives after stroke.

Please take this letter as receipt of your donation.

I look forward to keeping you updated on the progress of these groups, but in the meantime if you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Goring Philanthropy Officer thank you so much for this generous donation which will directly support those affected by stroke in your local orea.

Please do get in touch if you would like to

know more about our stoops in Harrow/ Ealing

and i'd be happy to arrange a visit if this is of

interest. Best wishes,

Emma



INVESTORS Bronze



Together we can conquer stroke